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Comments:  

Dear Sandoval County Commissioners, 

I am expressing my concerns regarding the too quick adoption of new redistricting.  

•The pueblos should be consulted.
•The plan has been designed by a Republican alone, whose priorities have been made clear by his history of supporting special
interests as well as the record of his major donors.
•This is alarming to those who believe in a two party system. The fair plan designed by democrats should be considered and a
compromise reached.

Thank you. 
Laura Robbins 
Placitas Resident  




